
Public Information Sessions will be held on Wednesday, January 17,
2018 in the Wingham Town Hall Theatre (upstairs), 274 Josephine
Street, Wingham, to obtain feedback on Wingham Ward Policing
options.  A Panel consisting of Representatives from the OPP, North
Huron Police Services and the Township of North Huron will be
available to answer questions at two sessions:  3:00-5:00 p.m. and 7:00-
9:00 p.m.

Members of the public are encouraged to attend and ask questions
pertaining to the Wingham Ward Policing options. 
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